
THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
 

32th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

THROUGH HIS EXCHANGE with  the Sadducees, Jesus gives a 

glimpse into the life of the resurrection.  What can we know 

about it?  What should we expect?  How should we 

prepare?  What will happen to our relationships through the 

resurrection? 

     In His answer, Jesus escapes the boundaries of anything 

His audience had ever heard.  He describes the resurrection 

as a call to a bigger life.  To live in God is more than a 

mortal existence: it is an active participation in God’s 

salvation for the world.  This resurrection, understood as 

life in God, is sustained by a renewed relationship to God, 

ourselves and others. 

     That is why our hope is in the God who renews the 

world.  A hope not just in something that may not be or in 

something that has long since past, but a hope rooted in a 

relationship that continues to transform us every day.   

     When we view the past, present and future in light of the 

resurrection, we are in solidarity with those who have gone 

before, those who journey with us now, and those who are 

yet to come.  It is the “bigger picture” and a shared mission 

with the saints to help transform the world by the love of 

God that transforms our own hearts.  Even now, in God “we 

live and move and have our being.” (Acts 17.28) 
(Reflection of Kelly Bourke, of Living with Christ) 

 

 
Youth Ministry 

 

Our EDGE (grade 6, 7 and 8 students) and Lifeteen (high 

school students) programs are both now in full swing! Please 

see the banners in the foyer for complete schedules or speak to 

our Youth Director, Jessica Bews for more information. 

 
Upcoming nights: 

Friday, November 15, 7:00  – 9:00 p.m.:EDGE – Proof in the 

                                                                               Paint 

Friday, November 22, 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.: Lifeteen – Fortified     

 
Month of November 

 

The month of November offers us the opportunity to pray for 

our deceased in a special remembrance at all Masses.  In 

particular, we pray for deceased members of our families and 

those within our parish community who died in the past year.   

 

For those who wish to write the names of loved ones at the 

Remembrance Table, you are welcome to do so throughout the 

month of November.  A special prayer intention will be offered 

at each daily Mass in November.  

 

Save the Date! 

 

Seniors’ Christmas Lunch – Thursday, December 5th.  

 
 

Monday, November 11, 2019  

8:30 a.m.     + Eugenio Toribio 

 

Tuesday, November 12, 2019 Multi-intention  

8:30 a.m.      For the Family of Hong Nguyen 

                     + V Yes Wava 

                                                           

Wednesday, November 13, 2019      

8:30 a.m.      + Teresa Donato & Domenico Mesiano 

 

Thursday, November 14, 2019      

8:30 a.m.      + Leonardo & Caterina Renda 

                      

Friday, November 15, 2019      

8:30 a.m.      + Paulino Sinajon & Domingo Javier 

  

Saturday, November 16, 2019 Multi-intention  

9:00 a.m.      Special Intention of John Sutka 

                       

4:30 p.m.      Blessings for John Sutka    

             

Sunday, November 17, 2019  

8:00 a.m.     All Souls in Purgatory 

9:30 a.m.     Blessings for Jasmine & Wilfred’s Wedding Anniversary 

11:00 a.m.   + Salvatore & Maria Veltri 

 

 

 

The Gospel according to Matthew 

 
Our series on the Gospel is held every Monday morning and 

continues until Monday, December 2nd.  Join us on Monday 

mornings as we explore the Gospel according to Matthew, 

from 9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. in the parish hall.     

Coffee and refreshments will be served from 9:00 to 9:30 a.m.  

All are welcome! 

 

Laudato Si’ 

 

“Praise be to you, my Lord, through our Sister, Mother Earth, 

who sustains and governs us, and who produces various fruit 

with coloured flowers and herbs.” – Francis of Assisi 
 

Our sister now cries out to us in pain.  

 

Pope Francis appeals to us to hear the cry of the earth in his 

letter Laudato Si’. 

 

Join us on Monday evenings at 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the 

parish hall, as we hear what Pope Francis has to say.  The 

series continue until Monday, December 2nd.  All are welcome! 

 

 

Senior Residence Mass in November 2019 

 

Wednesday, November 20th – Del Manor – 10:30 a.m. 



NOVEMBER 10, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parishioners: 

 

Thank you so much for the support, prayers and 

congratulations extended to me this past week on the news 

of my being named a Monsignor.  I know that there is a 

desire to celebrate this in some way (such as a time of 

fellowship in the hall) and I promise that will happen once I 

receive the papal scroll from his Eminence; I'd like for you 

to be able to see it as well.  This could be in a few weeks, or 

so, but we will keep you informed.  In the meantime, I am 

truly focused, like you, on the upcoming and wonderful 

occasion of the Ordination to Deacon of John Sutka (our 

former seminarian), Saturday, November 16th, at the 4:30 

p.m. Mass. I hope many of you will be able to attend.  It is 

somewhat rare for an Ordination to take place in a parish 

setting and so this will truly provide a special moment for 

our parish as well.  We also look forward to John’s priestly 

Ordination on May 9th, at St. Michael's Cathedral-Basilica.  

I invite you to keep John in your prayers.  This is a period 

of great joy for our community and so let us be grateful to 

God for His many blessings.   

 

Msgr. Pat 

 

 

                     

You are invited to the ordination of 

      John Steven Sutka 

 
To the Transitional Diaconate 

 

His Eminence Thomas Cardinal Collins 

Will celebrate the Ordination Mass 

On Saturday, November 16, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. 

At St. Edward the Confessor 

 

Please join us for a reception immediately 

Following the Ordination Mass 

In the parish hall 

 

 

 

  Bundle Up for St. Vincent de Paul! – Nov. 23rd/24th, 2019  

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is collecting clothing; all 

seasons (men, women and children) to be given to those in 

need or to be sold to help support Special Works in the 

community.  Please bring your donation on the weekend of 

November 23rd/24th.  A SVDP truck will be parked in the 

parking lot.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

“FOR OUR COMMON HOME" 

 

Cardinal Collins has encouraged support for the Development 

and Peace campaign, entitled, "For Our Common Home".  This 

campaign is a two year program focused on ecological justice 

and the vision of Laudato Si. The theme for the first year of the 

campaign (this year) is "A Future for the Amazon, a Future for 

All."  Cardinal Collins, in his support of the campaign, stated, 

"At a time when environmental concerns are at the top of the 

minds of most citizens and the Amazon rainforest is literally 

going up in flames, "For Our Common Home" helps 

Canadians understand and address a global problem."   

 

The Development and Peace committee of St. Edward's 

Church will be highlighting this theme and some action items 

on the weekend of Christ the King (November 24th).  More 

information will be forthcoming in future bulletins and on the 

bulletin board.  Please refer to the website of Development and 

Peace for a comprehensive study of this year's campaign 

(www.devp.org/en) 
 

The Shepherds’ Trust Special Collection 

November 16th/17th, 2019 

 

The mission of The Shepherds’ Trust is to help raise awareness 

and funds so that elderly and disabled priests are provided with 

sufficient financial resources to lead a dignified life after many 

years of ministry. The fund supports the needs of retired clergy 

in the Archdiocese of Toronto who have served for many 

years. By supporting The Shepherds’ Trust, retired priests are 

given the dignity of adequate pensions, health care and other 

assistance in their golden years.  For more information about 

The Shepherds’ Trust, please go to:  www.shepherdstrust.org  

There will be a second collection next weekend for The 

Shepherds’ Trust. Thank you for your support of this important 

work.  A special booklet on the Shepherds’ Trust is included in 

this week’s bulletin 

 

TORONTO CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

STAFF ARTS 

48th ANNUAL 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

 

HOSTED THIS YEAR BY ST, EDWARD'S PARISH 

Friday, December 6, 2019 

 

(Followed by a Wine & Cheese Social in Parish Hall) 

 

Tickets:  Concert:  $15      Concert & Reception:  $25 

 

To reserve:  Contact TCDSB at:  222-8282, ext. 2787 

 

New Sunday Missals 

 

The new St. Joseph Missals for 2019 – 2020, will be 

available after each Mass, for persons wishing to obtain 

their own copy.  Each Missal costs $5.00. 
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